
 
 
 

 

 
 
5th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PARENT CONSULTATION MEETINGS, AUTUMN TERM 2023 
 
We are pleased to inform you of our parent consultation meetings this autumn term.   
 
Meetings will take place on Monday 16th October and Wednesday 18th October from 3.30 pm until 5.20 pm.   
Parents meetings for 2LB (Year 2) will be held on an alternative date and will be communicated to parents 
once this has been finalised. 
 
Appointments can be booked via Arbor; please book your preferred date and time. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to these important meetings which offer an opportunity for you to talk to 
your child’s class teacher about how they have settled into school and also how they are progressing. If 
possible, we encourage you to bring your child with you to your face-to-face meeting if this is your chosen 
option. 
 
To access your arranged meeting please enter the school via the main Reception and you will be shown to 
your child(s) classroom. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs V Warburton 
Interim Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


